ENRON
Qil & Gas Company

P.O. Box 2267 Midland, Texas 79702 (915} 686-3600

October 23, 1992

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission

P. 0. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Attn: Mr. Mike Stogner

In Re: Application to Directionally Drill

James Ranch Unit, Well No. 18
Unit G, Section 36, Township 22S, Range 30L
Eddy County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Stogner:

Please find enclosed three copies of our application to drill the
above-named well filed with the NMOCD in Artesia, New Mexico.

Also enclosed are schematics requested (Horizontal Plan & Casing).
A1l offset operators have been notified via certified-return receipt.
(copies enclosed).

If you have any further questions, or need additional information,
please let me know.

Very truly yours,

ENRON OIL & COMPANY

Betty Gildon

Regulatory Analyst
BG

enclosures
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